
Farewell visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Investment H.E. Eng. Khairy Amr 

 
On 28 February 2022, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid 

a farewell visit to H.E. Eng. Khairy Amr, Minister of Investment. Ambassador 
SHIMAZAKI appreciated the important role Ministry of Investment plays toward further 
enhancement of economic relationship between Japan and Jordan.  

Minister Amr stressed the importance of improving investment environment in Jordan 
as a regional hub, and expressed his hope for receiving more investment from Japanese 
companies. 

 
 

 
 


